Winds of Tatum Homeowners Association

PO Box 25466
Tempe, Arizona 85285
(480) 820-3451

ANNUAL MEETINGS OF THE MEMBERS
Tuesday, October 11, 2022
New Vision Community Center
18010 N. Tatum Blvd.
Phoenix, AZ 85032

The Association did not achieve quorum and therefore held no Annual meeting for 2022.
Terms for directors Mark Lamia, Neal Miranda and Gregg Levyy have expired.

As of the Annual Meeting, there were three (3) open director seats to fill, either by a second
election or the Board appointing homeowners and will be determined at the next Open
Meeting held after the Annual Meeting on November 8, 2022.

Respectfully Submitted on Behalf of the Board of Directors for
Winds of Tatum Homeowners Association

Betsy Andona, Community Manager

Kinney Management Services
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